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The practice of using hounds and other canines to hunt native and indigenous 

cougars for sport and trophy-grabbing is not only against the majority of Oregon 

voters wishes, (and explicit results from ballots), it violates fair game and hunting 

practices. Please refrain from pushing through any measure that would further 

endanger our native cats.  


